October 1, 1968

Dre. Adrian L. Rundle:
Department of Geology
University Park,
Nottingham, RG?7 2Rd
England

Dear Dr. Rundle:

Thank you for your letter of 27-9-1968.
If you did not receive a thank-you note from
me for the 3 other reprints which you sent me
about six months ago, I must not have received
them. I meke it a point to write an acknowledge~-
ment or thahk-you note everytime I receive a
scientific separate. It is a good habit and
not difficult to do where typists are available.

Could you let me know how and where one
might subscribe to the "Mercian Geologist" and
obtain a complete set of back issues. I would
like for our University library to have a
complete set.

With thanks,

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stengel, Frofeasor
School of Geology
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